


CITY OF HIGH SPRINGS
Legal Notice
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The City of High Springs, Florida invites qualified companies in Florida to submit proposals to perform road/street replacement as defined in the Scope of Services for five locations throughout the city.  The RFQ Scope of Services may be obtained from the City Clerk’s Office, 23718 W. US Hwy 27, High Springs, FL 32643 or on the City’s website www.highsprings.us.	

An original and one (1) copy of the proposal are to be returned in a sealed envelope to the attention of the City Manager, located in the High Springs City Hall, 23718 W US Hwy 27, High Springs, Florida 32643, no later than 4:00 P.M., Monday, January 23, 2023.

Proposals shall not be presented at any other location.  Proposals presented after the time and date indicated above shall be refused.  The time indicated on the date stamp located in City Hall is considered the official time.

SEALED ENVELOPES MUST BE MARKED:

"PROPOSALS FOR STREET/ROAD REPLACEMENT"

Any questions concerning this request shall be addressed to the Public Works Department, City of High Springs, (386) 454-2134. 
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